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These are a few of the photos taken on Monday evening, June 3, 2024, at the weekly Cullman Lions Club meeting. Club President Lion 

Chris Brooks presided. A report on general club business and activities was given. The guest speaker, Ms. Janet Davis, Executive Director 

of The First Source For Women, who is also a member of the Hanceville Lions Club, was introduced by Lion Craig Gadow. A delicious meal 

was prepared and served by Mr. Freddie Day, Ms. Sherry Norris, and Sherry's daughter, Ms. Crystal Widner, from Freddie Day Catering. 

There will not be a *regular* Cullman Lions Club meeting on Monday June 10th. 

Monday evening, June 10th, will be the 'coat & tie' dinner, and the formal installation of the new club officers for the upcoming 2024-

2025 club-year. This event will be held at the Cullman Church of Christ near the intersection of Childhaven Road & Hwy 157. Doors open 

at 5:30 PM, dinner served at 6:00 PM. 

The next *regular* meeting of the Cullman Lions Club members is scheduled for Monday, June 17, 2024, at the Commission on Aging 

Building on Sportsman Lake Road. Mr. Tim Culpepper, Chief Executive Officer of the Cullman Electric Cooperative, is scheduled to be the 

guest speaker. A meal from Freddie Day Catering will be served around 5:30-5:45 P.M.  


